
Construction Meeting  

August 13, 2020 at 430pm 

Zoom/clubhouse  

 

 

In attendance: Alysia Privrat, Kay Hust, Christine Ballard, Betty Belden  

Adna Trnjanin KPS, Steve Mejia, KPS (via zoom) and Jonathan Shelter Building and Design  

 

Meeting started: 4:40 PM  

 

Status update from contractor 

Painted the rails on a couple of units 5725.  

Hoping to be done, but there’s a lot more rot on the building. It’s a bit frustrating because it caused 

a delay and the building facing that side of the road see more dry rot issues.  

Been working on the weekends, its been working well.  

We don’t work full days but trying to catch up.  

 

Electrical scheduled for 5729, on the 1st of Sept.  

Decks completed on 5727.  

Framing will be done by the 1st.  

Roof getting torn off next week on 5725, siding is almost done. At the point to start taking roof off 

and putting new one on. Trying to have it all done before moving on, including painting.  

 

Roof tear off will start with 5725 and will keep moving. New crew will be brought in for the roofs.  

On 5729 we’re still not done. We will start finishing the decks up.   

5725A, roofs and paint are next but some siding to be wrapped up.  

 

The truck got broken into. No significant volume of items missing or stolen and there have been 

no more trouble or issues. We find a few things missing as we move on, which is annoying in cases 

when we needed a tool but realize it’s gone, but it’s not a major issue.   

 

All the decks should be done by September 1st.  

On 5727 all decks should be done as of today.  

Contractor waiting for the coils.  

 

Contractor seems to be getting comfortable with the timeline, they will take precautions with 

decks, and roofs. They will likely need to do it in sections if there’s heavy rains. November 20th is 

the goal for finishing the entire project, if all goes to plan.  

 

Is there anything the HOA needs to be aware of, or board can assist with?  

No, contractor is doing.  

Steve 

The facia board that was sticking out Jonathan took care of it.  

There is still some board sticking out   

 



Corner regarding tear off, how to protect decks, and contractor decide to place plywood over the 

top to protect the decks.  

 

Steve wouldn’t recommend that contractor works this weekend, temperatures expected to reach 

100F. if contractor works, try to do early morning and beat the heat.  

 

Contractor to verify if he will be working Labor Day- likely take the 3 days off.  

Pool will be closed so it’s fair game to start whenever on pool house, but it’s not a priority at this 

time.  

 

 

Next meeting 8/27/20 - 4:30  
 


